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MAURITIUS REVENUE AUTHORITY 17 February 2023 

 Foreign Accounts Tax Compliance Act (FATCA) 

The Mauritius Revenue Authority (MRA) informs all its stakeholders concerned that the new TIN placeholder 

codes referenced in Notice 2023-11, available here, have been released as an FAQ. 

The US Internal Revenue Service (IRS) has updated the FAQ at Q6 under Reporting on the FATCA FAQs page, 

which can be accessed here. 

For additional information, kindly contact the FATCA unit on 207 6000 or by email at fatcacrsunit@mra.mu 

http://www.mra.mu/
https://www.irs.gov/pub/irs-drop/n-23-11.pdf
https://www.irs.gov/businesses/corporations/frequently-asked-questions-faqs-fatca-compliance-legal#reporting
fatcacrsunit@mra.mu

